
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, February 8, 2020 12:10 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-02-08 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2019-0159 
 
-- Name -- 
Agnes Richard 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Both upstream and downstream climate change impacts MUST be included in any decision making 
process regarding oil and gas infrastructure. It is not enough to say the “pipe” itself has little impact. 
Does the paper around a cigarette cause cancer? Likely not so much, but what’s in it certainly does, and 
steps have been taken to mitigate the risks.  The Dawn Parkway Expansion 2021 WILL cause irreparable 
damage to important waterways that are protected in Ontario. How much are willing to pay future 
generations for environmental damages. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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